
 

Construction notice 

Construction Notice: Temporary Closure of the Elm Tree Road Bridge 

 

The City of Kawartha Lakes has contracted SAFA Builders & Contractors to 
rehabilitate the Elm Tree Road Bridge, with oversight by D.M. Wills Associates 
Limited. 

Bridge Closure Details: 

 Start Date: September 8, 2025 
 End Date: November 15, 2025 
 Access: Closed to all vehicular and pedestrian traffic for the full duration of 

the project. 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation throughout this project.  If you have 
any concerns, please contact one of the undersigned. 

 

 

               

Lucas Maines, C.ET., rcca 
Contract Administrator  
D.M. Wills Associates Limited 
(705) 868-7853 
lmaines@dmwills.com 

Taylor Burke, C.E.T 
Senior Engineering Technician 
City of Kawartha Lake 
(705) 324-9411 x 1153 
Tburke@kawarthalakes.ca 


